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"PORT JACKSON",

The Boerd of Trade Solicitors Department phoned
this Office this morning and stated that Mr, B. Wyn Irwin
the writer of the attached letter had advised them sbout the
letter which he had written to Lloyd's Shipping Insurance
Department, and they requested that a copy of the letter
might be sent to them,

The letter in question was sent to Lloyd's
Shipping Insurance Department who sent a cooy to this Office.

In these circumstances it is submitted the Board
of Trade be ssked to epply to Lloyd's for the desired CODY o

16. 6. 38.
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